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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

                  Office Hours

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 222, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmca.com

1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY
SYSTEMS INC., BROKERAGE

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell
carmen@andreamorrison.com

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine
Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF
Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 

Pastor (ext. 226)
frdan@joanofarc.ca

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Associate Pastor (ext. 229)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Catherine Richardson
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry
2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA
COSMETIC FAMILY &

SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

POLLOCK'S 
CARPET MARKET

For all of your Floor Covering Needs
349 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1160

RemedyRemedy
,
sRxsRx®

The Local Drug Store

WALK-IN CLINIC
ACCEPTING

NEW PATIENTS
1640 Bloor St. W.

(across from St. Joan's)

647-350-3530

www.billmohan.com

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Nathaniel S. Brettle

1678 Bloor St. W. #302 416-534-3555
nathaniel.brettle@mpllaw.ca

www.mpllaw.ca

MPL
MALO PILLEY LEHMAN

L A W Y E R S

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Senior's Day Special
first Friday of every month

Church Supplies, Religious Books & Gifts
416-690-4777

322 Consumers Rd., North York

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

THANK YOU!, for your trust and
the privilege to serve you.

We value your comments & suggestions...
comments@turnerporter.ca OR 905-412-3087

2187 Bloor St. W.

HIGH PARK
PHYSIOTHERAPY

Paid by OHIP,
WSIB, Private

2146 Bloor St. W.
Runnymede Subway

Evelyn Brett
416-766-8565

highparkphysiotherapy.com

DUNDAS
WOODWINDOWS
& SPECIALTIES INC.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.dundaswoodwindows.ca

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Call  416-769-2885 and book
your personal tour of

our award winning residence.
2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com
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MASS  
INTENTIONS 

Monday, September 16 
1Timothy 21-7 Psalm 28                       
Luke 7:1-10 
5:30 pm   Sergio Molinari+ 
 
Tuesday, September 17 
1 Timothy 3:1-13   Psalm 101         
Luke 7:11-17’                                           
5:30 pm    Thanksgiving 
 
Wednesday, September 18 
1Timothy 3:14-16   Psalm 111                 
Luke 7:31-35 
5:30 pm   Carlos Piteira+ 
 
Thursday, September 19 
1Timothy 4:12-167   Psalm 111               
Luke 7:36-50 
5:30 pm     Edward and Linda Pabian 
 
Friday, September 20 
1 Timothy 6:2-12   Psalm 49                    
Luke 8:1-3 
5:30 pm   Eileen & Joseph Reid+ 
 
Saturday, September 21 
Ephesians 4:1-7,11-13   Psalm 19 
Matthew 9:9-13  
5:30 pm    Religious Ed Catechists 
 
Sunday September 22 
Amos 8:4-7   Psalm 113                      
1 Timothy 2:1-7   Luke 16:1-13 
8:30 am    Anna McCullough 
10;00 am The Parish Community 
12:00 pm Religious Ed Catechists 
7:00 pm   Marc Honoroski 
 
Comparison for: August 
Offertory 2018 2019 
Envelopes $  10,983 $  11,234 
Loose $    3,821 $     4,284  
PAG $    6,960 $    7,2,85  
Total $  21,764 $   22,803  
   
Contributions to Building & 
Maintenance Fund for August 
$3,958.00 

 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
Peace and Goodness to all! 

Peace and Goodness to All! 
 
It is great to welcome everybody home as the school year begins and we resume our 
autumn schedule of activities. Please keep your eye on the bulletin to be informed of 
the dates that our activities begin throughout the months of September and October.  
The ministries committee has been working throughout the summer to redesign our 
Stewardship promotions and procedures.  There is a brilliant draft of the brochures 
being developed to reflect the growth and changes.  We hope to develop the website 
to accommodate the messaging as we progress.  The STEWARDSHIP REFRESHER 
is a worthy effort that we hope will promote full involvement of the whole parish 
community and perhaps draw others to be welcomed to participate in the life and 
worship of our parish. Thank you to all in the ministries committee who are inspired to 
bring us to LIVE and PROCLAIM the GOSPEL and welcome all to our parish.  
The Iron friar has returned from Lake Placid with the finisher medal from Ironman 70.3 
to complete the task begun with the Tupper Lake Tinman in June where he completed 
70.3 to total the 140.6 Ironman distance in halves this year.  This was the first time in 
23 years that the whole number was done in parts, but with age and wisdom comes 
the ability to do the math and take things in sensible stride. Thank you all for your 
contributions to the Ironman campaign this year, it is obvious that the funds are being 
put to good and immediate use.  
 
The brickwork on the building and the tower is close to being completed, and we have 
found the professionals to restore the stained glass doors in the near future.  More 
work is being done on the carpeting to make the stairs to the sanctuary safely visible 
and prevent tripping. This past year we refreshed the entire sanctuary area with a new 
presiders chair and arrangement to celebrate our 100th anniversary.  There is much 
work in progress and we are grateful to all of you for making it possible to enhance our 
worship space. 
 
Tuesday evening the finance committee met to begin their work year schedule and 
outline the costs of our works and project the financial necessities for the coming year 
and future life of our parish.  They will be addressing the financial realities to the 
community in the coming weeks. We are deeply grateful for the professional expertise 
and advice they bring to our pastoral mission.  The costs of the current work will be 
upwards of $250,000 and we thank you for your generosity in making the necessary 
renovations possible. Contributions for the Ironfriar campaign go directly into the 
building maintenance funds that will pay for the work being done.  
 
It is clear that this our 100th year is one that celebrates vitality spirituality community 
and growth as a parish.  The physical work on the building and the interior are a mere 
symbol of our ongoing life and work as a parish, it is but a reflection of the real 
blessings and works the Lord empowers us to realize as a parish of faith hope and 
love. Your warmth and loving spirit of welcome extended to all who come here to 
encounter the Love of God provides the edifice of “living stones” that build the Church, 
the Body of Christ. It is in this sprit that we are once again launching our dedication to 
Stewardship in prayer, to use our time talent and resources to fulfill the great mission 
of the parish. This is the mission of the Lord Jesus Christ to proclaim and live the 
gospel so the world can believe and come to salvation in Christ.  
 
Welcome back to all who have been away for the summer. Welcome to all who are 
here for the first time and and blessings to all who are here to make this parish a 
welcoming place to encounter and love the Lord. You are a wonderful and gracious 
community and we are so privileged to serve you.  Thank you for  your dedication, 
love and participation in the life of our parish.  
 
In the Love and Joy of Christ our Savior  
Fr. Bob and Fr. Dan, Franciscan Friars of the Atonement 
 
 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2019 

 
Please Pray for:        
The Sick: Bishop Bob Kasun                                                                               
The Deceased: Lucy ten Kortenaar, Baby Ava 
 
WEDDING BANNS 
Third Publication 
Matthew Horvatin & Jennifer Jallouli 
 
Iron Man September 8, 2019                                                                              
Fr. Dan climbed to save the tower, rang the bell and restore the church doors. 
See the pictures around the building. He participated in the Lake Placid ½ 
Ironman September 8. Money raised this year will go to restore the bell tower 
and repair the bell and church doors. Envelopes are at the entrances of the 
church for your use. 
 
Welcome 
We welcome any new families that have joined our parish over the summer. 
Some registration forms indicated you would like offertory envelopes.  Please 
come to the office and request a box, we do not mail them out.  If you use 
visitor’s envelopes, do not number them. The line for a box number is for 
parishioners that have boxes and have forgotten their envelope.at home. 
 
The Parish Office 
Rosanne will be out of the office until October 1st. She is finally taking her 
holidays. If you need assistance with something, Cathi Richardson will try to 
help you.  She will also be finishing each bulletin for September, so you can 
send your bulletin announcements to her at: religioused@joanofarc.ca..  
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION BEGINS TODAY! 
Religious Education Registrations for this year's program will take place in 
the Parish Hall on today, Sunday Sept 15  and Sunday Sept 22 after  the 8:30, 
10:00 and Noon Masses. Bring a copy of Baptismal Cert 
 
All are invited to St. Joan of Arc's Ecumenical Season of Creation 
Celebration on Saturday September 28, 7:30 - 9:30pm.  Come pray, learn 
and gather as a Christian community for an evening of Taize prayer, 
Indigenous teaching (by Native Peoples' Mission) and fellowship to reflect on 
the web of life and the part we play in it together.  Invite your family and 
friends! 
 
The Office of Admissions of St. Michael’s College School is now 
considering applications for September 2020. St Michael’s College School is 
Ontario’s only independent catholic school for young men grade 7 to grade 
12. Open houses for prospective students and their families will be held on 
Thursday October 17 and Tuesday October 22 from 7:30 to 9:30 pm. We 
invite you to register at ApplySMCS.com.  
Location: St Michael’s College School, 1515 Bathurst Street (at St Clair) 
 
A St. Joan of Arc family is looking for a support worker to support their adult 
daughter, who is intellectually disabled, in semi-independent living in the 
family home. The support required is occasional and intermittent. We have a 
private suite in the home to rent to the support worker. Please contact the 
Parish Office  for more information. 
 

This Week 
Monday, September 16 
7:00 pm D & P 
 
Thursday, September 19 
6:00 pm Baptism Prep Class 
 
Sunday September 22 
Religious Ed Registration after masses 
_______________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember 
________________________ 
Monday, September 23 
7:00 pm CWL General Meeting 
 
Tuesday, September 24 
7:30 pm Building Committee 
 
Wednesday, September 25 
7:00 pm Creation Care 
 
Saturday, September 29 
7:30 pm Taize Prayer Service 
 
 

 
 
 

100 Years as a Parish 
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3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA
COSMETIC FAMILY &

SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

POLLOCK'S 
CARPET MARKET

For all of your Floor Covering Needs
349 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1160

RemedyRemedy
,
sRxsRx®

The Local Drug Store

WALK-IN CLINIC
ACCEPTING

NEW PATIENTS
1640 Bloor St. W.

(across from St. Joan's)

647-350-3530

www.billmohan.com

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Nathaniel S. Brettle

1678 Bloor St. W. #302 416-534-3555
nathaniel.brettle@mpllaw.ca

www.mpllaw.ca

MPL
MALO PILLEY LEHMAN

L A W Y E R S

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Senior's Day Special
first Friday of every month

Church Supplies, Religious Books & Gifts
416-690-4777

322 Consumers Rd., North York

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

THANK YOU!, for your trust and
the privilege to serve you.

We value your comments & suggestions...
comments@turnerporter.ca OR 905-412-3087

2187 Bloor St. W.

HIGH PARK
PHYSIOTHERAPY

Paid by OHIP,
WSIB, Private

2146 Bloor St. W.
Runnymede Subway

Evelyn Brett
416-766-8565

highparkphysiotherapy.com

DUNDAS
WOODWINDOWS
& SPECIALTIES INC.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.dundaswoodwindows.ca

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Call  416-769-2885 and book
your personal tour of

our award winning residence.
2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com




